From: Peck, Larry W (DFW)

To: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Peoples, Marty D (DFW); Sater, Lane C (DEW)
Subject: ECY SEPA No. 201805491 Bogachiel Hatchery Improvements
Date: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 12:27:59 PM

WDFW has received Ecology’s Comments for the proposed improvements for its Bogachiel
Hatchery. WDFW has read and considered Ecology’s comments and has offered the following
responses:

1. WDFW will contact and coordinate the proposed hatchery improvements with the City of
Forks to ensure compliance with the City of Forks Shoreline Master Program.

2. WDFW project managers will review local stormwater ordinances and the Western
Washington Stormwater Manual to assure the proper erosion and sediment control
practices are used to prevent sediment impacts to the local water body, additionally the
area disturbed with the proposed project will be significantly less than one acre.

3.  WDFW will continue to pursue proper permitting for the Bogachiel Hatchery Improvement
Project. WDFW acknowledges Ecology’s comments are not meant to represent an
exhaustive list of all requirements, but that it is the responsibility of the applicant to obtain
all required permits.

Thank-you for Ecology’s comments and we will work diligently to secure all necessary permits
required prior to any construction.

Larry W. Peck

Fish and Wildlife Biologist
WDFW CAMP
360.902.8376
Larry.Peck@dfw.wa.gov


mailto:Larry.Peck@dfw.wa.gov
mailto:swrosepacoordinator@ECY.WA.GOV
mailto:SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov
mailto:Marty.Peoples@dfw.wa.gov
mailto:Lane.Sater@dfw.wa.gov

